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Village of Oswego, IL 
Lake Michigan Receiving Stations 

Proposal No. 25-6070-17 
September 30, 2025/10:00 A.M. 

 
Project Engineer: Corrina Petrou – Phone Number:  815-444-3390 

Email:  cpetrou@baxterwoodman.com  
 

Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 
 

Pre-bid Conference Info  
 
A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held on August 28, 2025, at 10:00 AM local time at 
Village of Oswego Village Hall, 100 Parkers Mill, Oswego, IL 60543. 
 
Description of Work: 
 
The project consists of constructing three Lake Michigan water receiving stations; one consisting 
of a new pumping facility and two others consisting of the rehabilitation of existing Oswego water 
treatment plants to add flow control valves and meters. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Bids must be submitted electronically. All necessary documents are available through the 
Village’s bid portal www.demandstar.com. Downloading documents and submitting Bids 
requires registration with “DemandStar.” If you are not already a member, you can obtain a FREE 
AGENCY SUBSCRIPTION to the Village of Oswego account by going to 
www.demandstar.com/register.rsp. Instructions for DemandStar can be found on the Village’s 
website www.oswegoil.org. Hard copy, emailed or faxed Bids will not be accepted.  
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